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17th March 2017 
 

 
Dear Parents 

Years 10 & 11 Oxbridge Evening 
 
We will be holding our annual Oxbridge evening specifically for Year 10 and 11 students on Thursday 20th April at 
7.00pm. 
 
Oxford and Cambridge universities offer a unique opportunity to study with world leading academics in historic 
surroundings. As a consequence, their selection process is designed to select students who are both academically 
gifted and who will thrive in such an environment. 
 
At Judd our students strongly represent the sort of person who will be successful in those surroundings and over the 
past few years we have seen our applications to both Oxford and Cambridge grow. 
 
We believe that by encouraging students to think as early as possible about what would be required for a competitive 
application they will be even better prepared for the rigors of the application process. To help our students understand 
more about what would be involved we have invited representatives from St Hugh’s College Oxford and Queens’ 
College Cambridge to give presentations on life at both universities and why this is an opportunity worth working for.  
 
They will explain the collegiate structure, the tutorial system and how to choose a course as well as give an insight 
into what tutors will look for in an applicant and how to enhance the chance of gaining a place. There will also be an 
opportunity to ask questions at the end of the session. 
 
Please return the form below if you would like to attend. Due to the size of The School Room we ask that each student 
is accompanied by only one parent.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Linda Thomas                                        Dr J Wainwright 
Careers & Higher Education Adviser            Director of Sixth Form  
linda.thomas@judd.kent.sch.uk                    John.Wainwright@judd.kent.sch.uk 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------------------- 

 
Oxbridge Evening Thursday 20th April 2017 

 
My son and I would like to attend the Oxbridge Evening. 
 
 
Name of Student…………………………………………………………………….   Form……………………………                     
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………             Date…………………………… 
 
 
Please return to Mrs L Thomas via reception. 
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